
 

 
GREAT OAKS WATER COMPANY 

                                            P. O. BOX 23490 
                                                                                                  SAN JOSE, CA   95153 
                                                                                                                                                              (408) 227-9540 
  
  August 26, 2022 
 
The Ohlone Indian Tribe 
P.O. Box 3388 
Fremont, CA 94539 
 
RE: Great Oaks Water Company – San José, California 
 Notice of Potential Real Property Sale 
  
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Pursuant to the California Public Utility Commission’s Tribal Land Transfer 
Policy, Great Oaks Water Company (Great Oaks) is providing notice of a 
potential sale of real property located on International Circle in the City of San 
José. 
 
Additional details of the potential sale are provided in the enclosed letter of July 
26, 2022 from Great Oaks to the Native American Heritage Commission 
(NAHC).  NAHC failed to respond to Great Oaks’ July 26, 2022 request. 
 
I respectfully request that you review the information provided and notify Great 
Oaks if the Ohlone Indian Tribe has an interest in acquiring the real property. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this request. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Timothy S. Guster 
Vice President and General Counsel 

 
Enclosure: Great Oaks July 26, 2022 
Letter to NAHC   


